
 

 
 

August 14, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Nocona Housing Authority will hold a Public Meeting on September 29, 2025, at 8:30 a.m., 

at 400 Hobson Street, to receive comments on the 2026 Annual Plan and 2026 5-Year Action 

Plan for preparation of the 2026 CFP Annual Statement Budget.  

  

All documents are on display and available for viewing at the office of the Housing Authority 

located at 400 Hobson Street, Nocona, TX 76255, Monday through Friday, between the hours of 

8:00 a.m. and 4:00 P.M.  

 

Posted on Website on August 14, 2025, at 9:15 a.m. 


